
Chorley FM SHOULD be permitted to make the proposed changes to the Key Commitments 
without issue. 

I support the key commitment change for this radio station.  
 
I am a member of the LGBT community and feel we (the LGBT community) should be 
encompassed into everyday radio not be segregated.  
 
There is no market for an LGBT station in such a small demographic.  
 
Research suggest that 1 in 10 people are gay. Chorley has a population of around 100,000 
people. So it would be pointless to have a community radio station that targets just 10k 
people. I would say that is a waste of a community radio licence.  
 
It is my understanding that the radiostation went on air in 2008 ish? - a lot has changed since 
this time, it is more socially acceptable to be gay and rightfully more catered for in everyday 
life.  
 
Chorley FM is an excellent station which very inclusive in its approach to providing a radio 
service and I very much support the continuation of this provision.  

 


